
 

 

Wanted: HPHC representatives in Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 
Jack Corley 
August 28, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

A great opportunity awaits a blessed couple to serve as HPHC representatives in the beautiful city of 

Sarajevo, the capital of Bosnia and Herzegovina! 

 

Due to a recent vacancy in this position, we are looking for a couple who feel a calling to experience 

missionary life and are ready to live in a new culture. If you are chosen for this mission, you will 

represent the various organizations of our movement in Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

 

Fluency in a major language (English, French, etc.) may be an asset. The position will include rent-free 

accommodations in Sarajevo; other terms and conditions can be discussed. 

 

For more information, please contact Peter Staudinger (euhq@ ffwpu-eu,org) or Jack Corley (jrncorley@ 

gmail,com). 

 

 

 


